
Twilight at the Museums: Go on an after-hours museum 
adventure! 
  
17 - 23 February 2025 
  
Twilight at the Museums is back! Museums across 
Cambridge will be opening their doors as the sun sets for 
illuminated adventures this February half term. 
  
Enjoy nighttime nature hunts, take on torchlit trails 
through the galleries, search for dinosaurs and twilight 
beasts, get hands-on with space-themed science, journey 
to the mysterious underwater realm of god of the sea 
Poseidon, and much more! All events are free or low-cost, 
and a mixture of book ahead and drop-in activities. 
  
Find out more and book your place on the University of 
Cambridge Museums website: 
www.museums.cam.ac.uk/theme/twilight 

 

 


